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Council on Foreign Relations 2020
After the Crusade Jonathan Clarke 1995 Challenges the
established foreign policy elite to rethink old ways of
approaching policy-making.
The Irish Neutrality Concept as an Example for Foreign
Policy Strategies of Small States Anonym 2020-06-09
New Realities in Foreign Affairs Volker Stanzel
2019-07-08 Moderne Diplomatie wirkt heute in viele
Bereiche des modernen Lebens hinein. Sie ist zugleich
selbst neuen Einflüssen ausgesetzt. Faktoren, die unsere
Gesellschaften verändern, verändern auch unser
Regierungshandeln, auch in der Außenpolitik, seien es
Digitalisierung, emotionalisierte Sensibilitäten unserer
Öffentlichkeiten oder nicht-staatliche internationale
Akteure. Derartige Entwicklungen müssen von der
Diplomatie aufgenommen werden, damit sie weiter als
Instrument einer Regierung funktionieren kann.
Regierungen sollten Wege finden, zwischen den neuen
Bedürfnissen der Gesellschaft und den Notwendigkeiten
legitimen Regierungshandelns zu vermitteln. Das Ziel
sollte sein, als souveräner Staat handeln zu können und
zugleich das Potential der tiefgreifenden
gesellschaftlichen Veränderungen zu nutzen. Mit
Beiträgen von Volker Stanzel, Sascha Lohmann, Andrew
Cooper, Christer Jönsson, Corneliu Bjola, Emillie V. de
Keulenaar, Jan Melissen, Karsten D. Voigt, Kim B. Olsen,
Hanns W. Maull und R. S. Zaharna
The Bride Comes to Yellow Sky Stephen Crane 2013-09-20
This carefully crafted ebook: “The Bride Comes to Yellow
Sky” is formatted for your eReader with a functional and
detailed table of contents. "The Bride Comes to Yellow
Sky" is an 1898 western short story by American author
Stephen Crane. Originally published in McClure's
Magazine, it was written in England. The story's
protagonist is a Texas marshal named Jack Potter, who is
returning to the town of Yellow Sky with his eastern
bride. Potter's nemesis, the gunslinger Scratchy Wilson,
drunkenly plans to accost the sheriff after he
disembarks the train, but he changes his mind upon
seeing the unarmed man with his bride. Stephen Crane
(1871-1900) was an American novelist, short-story
writer, and poet who is often called the first modern
American writer.
The American Encounter James F., Jr. Hoge 1997 An
anthology of essays by the twentieth century's leading
historians and policymakers includes many that have
shaped American history
American Foreign Policy Current Documents 1986
Economic Sanctions as Instruments of American Foreign
Policy Zachary A. Selden 1999 Dr. Zachary Selden
provides a detailed examination of how sanctions can or
cannot be used as effective tools of American foreign
policy. He establishes the link between economic
distortions and political behavior, with special
sections on Iraq and Yugoslavia.
Legitimation In North Korea. Foreign Policy As A
Strategy To Legitimize The Kims? Julian Klose 2021-01-19
Seminar paper from the year 2020 in the subject Politics
- International Politics - Region: South Asia, grade:
1,3, University of Heidelberg, language: English,
abstract: This paper addresses a theoretical and an
empirical question. First, the paper argues that general
theories of comparative analysis of political systems
can indeed be used to study the "special case" of North
Korea. This addresses the question of how to conduct
research on the "hermit kingdom". By using an
established framework deductively, the paper proposes a
way to conduct research on North Korea amid a lack of
reliable data. North Korea is thereby seen as an extreme
case of an autocracy in order that however, enables
researchers to observe special structural features more

Geoproperty Geoff Demarest 1998 This book rediscovers
property as a common denominator in human conflict, and
as a useful tool for International Studies.
British Foreign Policy and the National Interest T.
Edmunds 2014-11-18 Whose interests does British foreign
policy serve? Is the national interest a useful
explanatory tool for foreign policy analysts? This
interdisciplinary collection responds to these questions
exploring ideas of Britain's national interest and their
impact on strategy, challenging current thinking and
practice in the making of foreign policy.
The foreign policy of Woodrow Wilson Dorothee Bührer
2008-04-09 Seminar paper from the year 2006 in the
subject American Studies - Culture and Applied
Geography, grade: 1,3, Martin Luther University, 18
entries in the bibliography, language: English,
abstract: Since the foundation of the United States,
there were different concepts and principles in American
Foreign Policy which changed throughout the centuries.
While these concepts stayed relatively the same until
the beginning of the 20th century, they changed rapidly
during the presidency of the democrat Woodrow Wilson. He
was the 28th President of the United States from 1913 to
1921 and contributed to that change in a decisive way.
This paper shows which concepts and principles conducted
Wilson and influenced his Foreign Policy. To work out
these concepts and principles I concentrate on two of
Wilson’s speeches after having presented the basic
concepts that were of importance until 1913. Both
speeches are outstanding declarations of his presidency.
The War Message from April 1917 describes the end of
American neutrality towards the European powers. It
contains key sentences like “the world must be made safe
for democracy” which were often cited later on. The
second key document I examine is the Fourteen Points
Speech of January 1918, which became Wilson’s most
famous speech. It constitutes the first statement about
war aims of the Allies and therefore gives further
information about Wilson’s principles. This is followed
by a presentation of the principles I found in these
documents completed by some aspects of the scholarly
discourse as well as arguments of Wilson’s opponents.
The Role of Human Rights in Contemporary U.S. Foreign
Policy Towards China Britta Meys 2009-11 Seminar paper
from the year 2002 in the subject Politics International Politics - Region: USA, grade: 1,0 (A),
Ripon College (Department of Politics and Government),
course: Senior Seminar, language: English, abstract: Due
to economic reforms that were started in the late 1970s,
China has stepped into the center of international
politics and economy during the past years. These
reforms helped the country to achieve an immense
economic upturn with annual growth rates of almost ten
percent and thus made China an ever more important actor
on the international stage of politics. The United
States strongly support China's economic development by
granting it permanent Normal Trade Relations, for
example, and investing directly in China's manufacturing
sector. But whereas China has been liberalizing its
market, using American interests to gain profits, it
largely maintains its defensive and rejecting attitude
about changing its human rights situation. There are
controversial opinions about how the United States
should respond towards China human rights situation. In
order to make aware of the stagnated situation of the
human rights issue in U.S. China policy, this paper
explores how the Clinton administration handled human
rights in China policy and looks at the role of human
rights in the Bush jr. administration's policy towards
China.
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explicitly than in autocracies. The implicit argument
here is that North Korea is comparable to other
autocracies and only varies in the strength of certain
characteristics such as regime type or internal
dynamics. Second, the paper investigates empirically
whether autocracies use foreign policy for internal
legitimation and if so, what strategies are they
pursuing? This paper argues that autocrats can basically
use four strategies to use foreign policy as a source of
legitimation. Making use of a framework developed by
Kneuer the case of North Korea is examined to illustrate
the argument. A within-case analysis is used to
investigate the extent to which each of the three Kims
used foreign policy as a means of generating
legitimation. The results suggest that all three used
similar strategies but depending on their respective
legitimation deficits. Overall, it is advocated to take
a closer look at the influence of foreign policy on
domestic dynamics. This has so far been largely
neglected. This becomes particularly evident when it
comes to the question of the possibilities for North
Korean denuclearization. Viewed as a domestic
legitimation measures, it becomes more questionable
whether North Korea will abandon its weapons anytime
soon.
Military Coercion and US Foreign Policy Melanie W.
Sisson 2020-05-18 This book examines the use of military
force as a coercive tool by the United States, using
lessons drawn from the post-Cold War era (1991–2018).
The volume reveals that despite its status as sole
superpower during the post-Cold War period, US efforts
to coerce other states failed as often as they
succeeded. In the coming decades, the United States will
face states that are more capable and creative, willing
to challenge its interests and able to take advantage of
missteps and vulnerabilities. By using lessons derived
from in-depth case studies and statistical analysis of
an original dataset of more than 100 coercive incidents
in the post-Cold War era, this book generates insight
into how the US military can be used to achieve policy
goals. Specifically, it provides guidance about the ways
in which, and the conditions under which, the US armed
forces can work in concert with economic and diplomatic
elements of US power to create effective coercive
strategies. This book will be of interest to students of
US national security, US foreign policy, strategic
studies and International Relations in general.
The Federalist Papers Alexander Hamilton 2009-04-28 This
authoritative edition of the complete texts of the
Federalist Papers, the Articles of Confederation, the
U.S. Constitution, and the Amendments to the U.S.
Constitution features supporting essays in which leading
scholars provide historical context and analysis. An
introduction by Ian Shapiro offers an overview of the
publication of the Federalist Papers and their
importance. In three additional essays, John Dunn
explores the composition of the Federalist Papers and
the conflicting agendas of its authors; Eileen Hunt
Botting explains how early advocates of women’s rights,
most prominently Mercy Otis Warren, Judith Sargent
Murray, and Charles Brockden Brown, responded to the
Federalist-Antifederalist debates; and Donald Horowitz
discusses the Federalist Papers from the perspective of
recent experiments with democracy and constitutionmaking around the world. These essays both illuminate
the original texts and encourage active engagement with
them.
The West and South Africa Elizabeth Boles 1988 This
paper explores the nature of the South African regime,
examining commonly held perceptions about the Republic's
internal policies and analysing the range and efficacy
of current Western policies.
Enforcing the Public's Right to Openness in the Foreign
Affairs Decision Making Process Richard Anthony Frank
1973
The Record of the Paper Howard Friel 2007-04-17 On May
26, 2004, the New York Times issued an apology for its
coverage of Iraq’s purported weapons of mass
destruction. The Times had failed to provide what most
readers expect from the US newspaper of record:
journalistic accuracy and integrity about important
matters of US foreign policy. But the Times’ coverage of
Iraq was worse than they were willing to concede. In
fact, for at least the past fifty years the editorial
policy of the Times—from its coverage of the 1954 Geneva
Accords on Vietnam to the issue of torture in Abu
Ghraib—has failed to incorporate international law into
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its coverage of US foreign policy. This lapse, as the
authors demonstrate, has profound implications for the
quality of the Times’ journalism and the function of the
press in a country supposedly governed by the rule of
law. In this meticulously researched study, Howard Friel
and Richard Falk reveal how the Times has consistently
misreported major US foreign policy issues, including
the bombing of North Vietnam in response to the Tonkin
Gulf and Pleiku incidents in 1964-65, the Reagan
administration’s policy toward the Sandinista government
of Nicaragua in the 1980s, the 2002 military coup that
briefly overthrew Hugo Chavez, Venezuela’s elected
president, and the Bush administration’s 2003 invasion
of Iraq.
The Wired Model Greg Mills 2000 In this book, Dr Greg
Mills, Director of the South African Institute of
International Affairs, provides fascinating insights
into the challenges facing African states in general,
and South Africa and its foreign policy in particular.
He assesses South African foreign policy during the
years of transition from apartheid to democracy
(1990-94), and during the 'honeymoon years' of
international courtship (1994-99). He also analyses
future options incisively. As one of the few books on
foreign policy in a society that has undergone
significant socio-political transition, this book should
interest not only an academic audience looking for a
basis for comparative study, but all those who care
about South Africa and its place in the world.
Foreign Policy Begins at Home Richard N. Haass
2014-04-08 A rising China, climate change, terrorism, a
nuclear Iran, a turbulent Middle East, and a reckless
North Korea all present serious challenges to America's
national security. But it depends even more on the
United States addressing its burgeoning deficit and
debt, crumbling infrastructure, second class schools,
and outdated immigration system. While there is
currently no great rival power threatening America
directly, how long this strategic respite lasts,
according to Council on Foreign Relations President
Richard N. Haass, will depend largely on whether the
United States puts its own house in order. Haass lays
out a compelling vision for restoring America's power,
influence, and ability to lead the world and advocates
for a new foreign policy of Restoration that would
require the US to limit its involvement in both wars of
choice, and humanitarian interventions. Offering
essential insight into our world of continual unrest,
this new edition addresses the major foreign and
domestic debates since hardcover publication, including
US intervention in Syria, the balance between individual
privacy and collective security, and the continuing
impact of the sequester.
Writing a Research Paper in Political Science Lisa A.
Baglione 2015-03-17 In Writing a Research Paper in
Political Science, author Lisa Baglione breaks down the
research paper into its constituent parts and shows
students precisely how to complete each component. The
author provides encouragement at each stage and faces
pitfalls head on, giving advice and examples so that
students move through each task successfully. Students
are shown how to craft the right research question, find
good sources and properly summarize them, operationalize
concepts, design good tests for their hypotheses, and
present and analyze quantitative and qualitative data.
Even writing an introduction, coming up with effective
headings and titles, presenting a conclusion, and the
important steps of editing and revising are covered.
Practical summaries, recipes for success, worksheets,
exercises, and a series of handy checklists make this a
must-have supplement for any writing-intensive political
science course. In this Third Edition, updated sample
research topics come from American government, gender
studies, comparative politics, and international
relations. And now, more extensive materials are
available on the web, including checklists and
worksheets that help students tackle each step, calendar
ideas to help them complete their paper on time, and a
glossary.
The River Runs Black Elizabeth C. Economy 2011-05-15
China's spectacular economic growth over the past two
decades has dramatically depleted the country's natural
resources and produced skyrocketing rates of pollution.
Environmental degradation in China has also contributed
to significant public health problems, mass migration,
economic loss, and social unrest. In The River Runs
Black, Elizabeth C. Economy examines China's growing
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environmental crisis and its implications for the
country's future development. Drawing on historical
research, case studies, and interviews with officials,
scholars, and activists in China, the author traces the
economic and political roots of China's environmental
challenge and the evolution of the leadership's
response. She argues that China's current approach to
environmental protection mirrors the one embraced for
economic development: devolving authority to local
officials, opening the door to private actors, and
inviting participation from the international community,
while retaining only weak central control. The result
has been a patchwork of environmental protection in
which a few wealthy regions with strong leaders and
international ties improve their local environments,
while most of the country continues to deteriorate,
sometimes suffering irrevocable damage. Economy compares
China's response with the experience of other societies
and sketches out several possible futures for the
country. This second edition is updated with information
about events during the past five years, covering
China's tumultuous transformation of its economy and its
landscape as it deals with the political implications of
this behavior as viewed by an international community
ever more concerned about climate change and dwindling
energy resources.
American Foreign Policy Officials Bernard Mennis 1971
Public Opinion and American Foreign Policy Ole R. Holsti
1996 Explores the role of public opinion in the conduct
of foreign relations.
Russian Foreign Policy Olga Oliker 2009 As Russia's
economy has grown, so have the country's global
involvement and influence, which often take forms that
the United States neither expects nor likes, as the
August 2008 conflict in Georgia demonstrated. Despite
the two countries' many disagreements and the rising
tension between them, the United States and Russia share
some key interests and goals. In this monograph, the
authors assess Russia's strategic interests and the
factors that influence Russian foreign policy broadly.
They examine Russia's domestic policies, economic
development, and views of the world, as well as how
these translate into security policies at home and
abroad. They then consider the implications of Russia's
evolving approaches for U.S. interests. The authors find
thatRussia's rising confidence will continue to create
challenges for U.S. policymakers. The U.S. goal must
therefore be to improve relations with Russia and build
on shared views and shared interests, rather than to
pursue coercive mechanisms that can easily backfire.
Among other steps, the authors recommend that Washington
vigorously pursue new arms control agreements with
Moscow allay Russian fears about proposed U.S. missile
defenses in Europe reevaluate its promotion of energy
pipeline routes that circumvent Russia resume
consistent, high-level consultations, including
military-to-military contacts. If Russo-U.S. relations
do not improve, the United States must find ways to keep
poor relations with Russia from turning into adversarial
ones. The Department of Defense and U.S. Air Force have
important roles to play in either scenario.
United States Foreign Policy United States. Congress.
Senate. Committee on Foreign Relations 1960
The Israel Lobby and U.S. Foreign Policy John J.
Mearsheimer 2007-09-04 The Israel Lobby," by John J.
Mearsheimer of the University of Chicago and Stephen M.
Walt of Harvard's John F. Kennedy School of Government,
was one of the most controversial articles in recent
memory. Originally published in the London Review of
Books in March 2006, it provoked both howls of outrage
and cheers of gratitude for challenging what had been a
taboo issue in America: the impact of the Israel lobby
on U.S. foreign policy. Now in a work of major
importance, Mearsheimer and Walt deepen and expand their
argument and confront recent developments in Lebanon and
Iran. They describe the remarkable level of material and
diplomatic support that the United States provides to
Israel and argues that this support cannot be fully
explained on either strategic or moral grounds. This
exceptional relationship is due largely to the political
influence of a loose coalition of individuals and
organizations that actively work to shape U.S. foreign
policy in a pro-Israel direction. Mearsheimer and Walt
provocatively contend that the lobby has a far-reaching
impact on America's posture throughout the Middle
East—in Iraq, Iran, Lebanon, and toward the IsraeliPalestinian conflict—and the policies it has encouraged
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are in neither America's national interest nor Israel's
long-term interest. The lobby's influence also affects
America's relationship with important allies and
increases dangers that all states face from global
jihadist terror. Writing in The New York Review of
Books, Michael Massing declared, "Not since Foreign
Affairs magazine published Samuel Huntington's ‘The
Clash of Civilizations?' in 1993 has an academic essay
detonated with such force." The publication of The
Israel Lobby and U.S. Foreign Policy is certain to widen
the debate and to be one of the most talked-about books
in foreign policy.
Japan's Subnational Governments in International Affairs
Purnendra Jain 2005 This book explores what Japanese
subnational Governments do, where they do it and why
before considering the implications of these factors for
Japanese international relations and domestic politics.
America's Role in the World Richard Milhous Nixon 1969
Constructing the World Polity John Gerard Ruggie 1998
Constructing the World Polity brings together in one
collection the theoretical ideas of one of the most
influential International Relations theorists of our
time. These essays, with a new introduction, and
comprehensive connective sections, present Ruggie's
ideas and their application to critical policy questions
of the post-Cold War international order. Themes covered
include: * International Organization. How the 'new
Institutionalism' differs from the old. * The System of
States. Explorations of political structure, social
time, and territorial space in the world polity. *
Making History. America and the issue of 'agency' in the
post-Cold Was era. NATO and the future transatlantic
security community. The United Nations and the
collective use of force.
Foreign Relations of the United States, 1951: National
security affairs; foreign economic policy 1977
Domestic Constraints on South Korean Foreign Policy
Scott A. Snyder 2018-01-01 These essays support the
argument that strong and effective presidential
leadership is the most important prerequisite for South
Korea to sustain and project its influence abroad. That
leadership should be attentive to the need for public
consensus and should operate within established
legislative mechanisms that ensure public
accountability. The underlying structures sustaining
South Korea’s foreign policy formation are generally
sound; the bigger challenge is to manage domestic
politics in ways that promote public confidence about
the direction and accountability of presidential
leadership in foreign policy.
All Politics is Local - Congressional Decision-making in
Foreign Policy Karl Lemberg 2007-10 Seminar paper from
the year 2003 in the subject Politics - International
Politics - Region: USA, grade: 1,0, University of
Potsdam, course: Public policy and institutions, 13
entries in the bibliography, language: English,
abstract: The dominant player in international politics
is unmistakably the United States of America. U.S.
economic, military and cultural superiority is shaping
world politics and setting the stage for the next
generation. U.S. foreign policy features the image of
the United States President and to a lesser extent that
of the Secretary of State and Defense. They are the
predominant figures that drive U.S. foreign policy on
the international stage. The system of checks and
balances neatly involves two branches of government executive and legislative - in a construct of
interdependence. Congress is the government branch of
'the people'. The two-year term cycles for House
Representatives and the large number of districts make
Congress the most 'representative' institution in the
U.S. government. In contemporary political science the
state of being represented is described by 'PrincipleAgent-Relationship', in which the representative - the
agent - closely represents his constituency - the
principle. "It doesn′t pay off for my constituency" said
Rep. Grace Napolitano (D-CA) when asked, why she wanted
to get off of the House International Relations
Committee (HIRC). This incident was my first impression
of foreign policy in the U.S. Congress. Having heard
that, I went to a HIRC oversight hearing to see how they
conduct their business. What struck me most was the fact
that the members devoted approx. half of their speaking
time of total five minutes to the actual issue at stake
and the other half to an issue that was absolutely
irrelevant to the pending business. As I found out
later, the irrelevant issues were important for the
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individual member to have been mentioned to the panel
and C-SPAN. The subsequent past months I spent on 'the
Hill', obser
Essays on Economic Policy and Foreign Policy Charles
Wolf 1985 This paper is a collection of essays, all but
one of which were previously published between November
1981 and November 1984 as op-ed pieces in the Wall
Street Journal, the Los Angeles Times, the New York
Times, the Washington Post, and Newsweek. The essays are
grouped into two sections covering the broad areas of
economic policy and foreign policy.
Beyond MFN American Enterprise Institute for Public
Policy Research 1994 A comprehensive examination of
America's relationship with China. Both addressing and
looking beyond the annual debate on most-favored-nation
trading status (MFN), the authors examine the complex
economic, strategic, and philosophical issues
confronting US policymakers in this critical
relationship. The volume also explores the views of the
Chinese people themselves, the changing human rights
policies of the Chinese government, the political
implications of the Jackson-Vanik amendment, and the
internal deliberations within the Clinton administration
on China policy. Paper edition (unseen), $12.95.
Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Foreign Affairs Research Papers Available Foreign
Affairs Research Documentation Center 1973
The Middle East in China's Foreign Policy, 1949-1977
Yitzhak Shichor 1979-08-23 This volume provides a
comprehensive analysis of China's Middle Eastern policy.
Towards a European Foreign Policy Johan Karel de Vree
1987-01-01 This book contains more than 360 documents
relevant to the international legal position of the
Yugoslav territories in the 19th century, the creation
of Yugoslavia as a common state of the Serbs, Croats &
Slovenes, 1918, its constitutional development, & the
process of dissolution of Yugoslavia & the creation of
the new states of Slovenia, Croatia, Bosnia &
Herzegovina, Macedonia & the Federal Republic of
Yugoslavia. It includes documents from the beginning of
the 19th century showing the international legal
position of the Yugoslav territories under the AustroHungarian & Ottoman Empires, the independence of Serbia
& Montenegro, recognized by the Treaty of Berlin, 1878,
& the major events in the history of the creation of
Yugoslavia as a joint state of the Serbs, Croats &
Slovenes, in 1918, concerning both its international
position & its constitutional organization. The process
of the dissolution of the Socialist Federal Republic of
Yugoslavia (covering the period from 1990 to September
1, 1993) is presented through reproduced documents of
international organizations (United Nations, European
Community, Western European Union, Organization of
Islamic Conference, etc.), of the different conferences
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& forums (CSCE, Group of Seven, etc.) & documents issued
by Yugoslav organs & the organs of new states of the
former Yugoslavia. The book also includes documents of a
constitutional nature concerning the creation of the new
states of Slovenia, Croatia, Macedonia & the Federal
Republic of Yugoslavia. It provides researchers in the
field of international law, political science of history
with documentary information involving international
legal & constitutional aspects relating to Yugoslavia.
Education, Political Culture, and Foreign Policy Carlos
Escudé 1992
Switzerland's public diplomacy. The Minaret controversy
and a determination of the status quo Tobias Hoenger
2016-03-03 Seminar paper from the year 2013 in the
subject Politics - International Politics - Topic:
Miscellaneous, grade: 100 (highest possible grade), ,
course: Workshop, language: English, abstract: It is the
aim of this paper to explore Switzerland’s public
diplomacy efforts in the light of the “Minaret debate”
(from 2007-2009). This case study could be seen as an
example of Switzerland’s public diplomacy effort to
protect (maintain) the image of the country abroad. On
the basis of the Minaret initiative, it is possible to
extract and analyse the different parts of a public
diplomacy theory by asking, inter alia, the following
questions: Who was the actor? What was the foreign
policy aim? Who was the target audience and what was the
message used? What tools and channels did the actor use?
The case analysis will further help to determine the
status quo of Switzerland’s communication abroad (and in
this sense the public diplomacy). The “status quo” is
thereby the situation in which the actor, “Presence
Switzerland”, operates nowadays (2013). In order to
speak about the “status quo”, and to draw some
conclusions at the end, it is helpful to define the
“status quo ante”. In this sense, the author defines the
“status quo ante” as the time before 2007 and the
“status quo” as the time after 2007 until the present
day. The reason for this clear cut is a change in the
public diplomacy model; “Presence Switzerland” (the
official public diplomacy agency in Switzerland) went
through a changing process in the years from 2007 to
2009. The former PRS (Presence Switzerland) was an
agency assigned from the government, with the task to
conduct image branding abroad. It compromised members
from the federal administration, members from partly
state-run organizations and as well members from private
organizations. Oppose to that, the later Presence
Switzerland (from 2009) was a sub-agency of the Federal
Department of Foreign Affairs, which means a complete
government institution. Not least because of this
differentiation, this paper will eventually provide an
example of how a state actor conducts public diplomacy
and therefore has the chance to contribute to the
relatively young academic field of public diplomacy.
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